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Subject: Application for an Architecture Traineeship

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am writing to apply for the two-year architecture traineeship. I recently 
graduated with High Distinction in Architectural Engineering from the Brussels 
Faculty of Engineering, where my studies were conducted in English. I am eager 
to gain hands-on experience in all facets of architectural design and deepen 
my professional knowledge through this traineeship. 

My academic background emphasized both sustainability and engineering, 
providing me with a strong foundation in engineering calculations, parametric 
design, bioclimatic architecture, sustainable materials, history, and architectural 
projects. I believe that this extra knowledge in engineering is very beneficial to 
better understand and optimize the techniques behind a project. The title of my 
master thesis was: “Civil Engineering History and Heritage in Belgium: Focus on 
Innovation and Aesthetics (1959-2024)“, and it enabled me to gain knowledge 
on important construction techniques and structures (for both bridges and 
buildings) in Belgium. It dealt with heritage, preservation techniques, innovation 
and aesthetics.

During my studies, I worked on diverse projects, dealing with different scales 
and programs, ranging from a small-scale museum in a park to a masterplan 
in the Leopold district. As highlighted in my portfolio, I also had the opportunity 
to work with parametric tools to design an easily installable greenhouse and 
led a team on another project, which helped me develop leadership skills.

I am curious, creative, eager to learn, and very attentive to details. I am 
impatient to apply my academic knowledge, creativity, and passion for 
sustainable design in a practical setting. Flexible and mobile, I am available for 
any additional information or interviews. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of 
discussing how I can contribute to your team.

Yours sincerely,

Célia Fabry


